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PAYMENT AND PERMISSION NOTE TO BE RETURNED TO OFFICE BY 
NO LATE PAYMENTS/PERMISSION NOTES WILL BE ACCEPTED 

Balance due 10 am Monday 5 September   
(If there are any circumstances in regard to payment by due date, please do not hesitate 

to contact the school before the due date) 
*An electronic version of this note will be sent to your email address as provided by you* 

 
28 July 2022 

Sydney Academy of Sport, Narrabeen  
Stage 3 Camp – revised date 

Dear Parents/Caregivers 
 
As previously advised, the Narrabeen camp has been postponed to Wednesday 26 October 
– Friday 28 October.  As a result, a new permission is required to be returned. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Longhurst at school if you wish to discuss any aspects 
of this camp. 
 
There are outstanding balances which are now required to be paid by Monday 5 September.  
Please contact the school if you are unsure of the amount outstanding. 
 
Please note: Final numbers are submitted 14 days prior to the excursion taking place. 
Should your child withdraw after numbers are submitted, any refund will be dependent 
upon Sydney Academy of Sport, Narrabeen payment requirements. 
 
NSW Department of Education Consent Statement: I acknowledge that this event/activity is required to be held 
in accordance with any current NSW Health COVID-19 Public Health Orders and the NSW Department of 
Education’s policies and procedures. I acknowledge and accept that there is a risk that my child may be 
exposed to COVID-19 whilst attending and participating at this event. I confirm that my child will not attend if 
displaying any symptoms of illness, and/or if directed to isolate under public health orders. 
 
Please note as per the parent update 20/7/2022, students identified as close contacts are unable to attend 
overnight excursions including camps. 

 
 
 
Mrs Longhurst     Miss Payne 
Assistant Principal    Principal 
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Permission and balance due 10am Monday 5 September 2022 

 
Sydney Academy of Sport, Narrabeen 

Stage 3 Camp – revised date 
 

I give permission for my child…………………………………………………………..of class………….to 
participate in the Sydney Academy of Sport, Narrabeen Camp from Wednesday 26 October 
to Friday 28 October.  I understand that travel will be by coach and that my child’s 
participation in this camp is dependent upon the demonstration of appropriate behaviour.   
 
 
 
 
………………………………………………………………………  ……………….. 
(parent/caregiver)      (date) 
 
 
My child………………………………………………………...of class………………will not be attending the 
Stage 3 Camp at the Sydney Academy of Sport, Narrabeen. 
 
 
…………………………………………………………………….  ……………… 
(parent/caregiver)      (date) 
 
   
I have made an online payment for my child………………………………………………………………………… 
 
My receipt number is:………………………………………. 
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